


Date:  May 2000 


To      Phil Foreman Dean of Students


Subject: CAN U PLEASE PROTECT ME FROM ABUSE - PLEASE





Dear Prof. Foreman





I need again your help in relationship with my placement. I have asked you before mid-placement review, to consider coming and being present at that meeting because I do not trust them. Just after the mid-placement review I realized that I should not have that meeting without you being present. I was again humiliated, threatened by police and faced with defamatory statements against me. It was very well calculated (by the social work department) in an effort to make me give up. 





Tomorrow is my last day at Gosford Hospital (Thanks God. I again would ask you to consider coming tomorrow as I think they will use this last opportunity to make further defamatory statement against me. 





Is there any how possible for you to contact the Vice Chancellor and ask him for permission to do that? I do not feel safe. They lied, they hide information from me about my patients, they ignored me, they want include Federal Police against me, they abused me…What else they can do until one understand that they should not be given such power to treat students this way. Is there anyone in this town who can put an end on this behavior of lecturer from social work towards me. I cannot believe that everyone sees what is happening and nobody can do anything.   If I withdrew now all those years were in vain. They cannot fail me on academic ground, but they can abuse me and make me live like so many students in the past. Well, I am different





Thank you,





